May 20, 2008

To:      Committee on Curriculum and Instruction

From:  Myroslava M. Mudrak, Chair

            Curriculum Committee, Dept. of History of Art

Re:      Withdrawing of prerequisites for HA213

In keeping with the recent changes to our undergraduate program, specifically the implementation of a new format in the foundational courses in the History of Art (HA 201/202), we respectfully request that the prerequisites currently listed in the Course Bulletin for HA213 (Asian Art) be removed.  This introductory course does not require that students have prior exposure to the arts, nor that students come with an acquired knowledge of Western art.  In fact, most of the courses currently listed as prerequisites for HA213 (i.e., 111, 210, 211, 212 and 250) are, in fact, now obsolete. The department is confident that any student coming into the university at the freshman (or sophomore) level should be able to manage HA213 course without any preliminary course preparation.

